
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Shambaugh, Iowa is desirous of purchasing and acquiring property described as: 

Lots 1 and 2 of Block 3 of Wallick’s 2nd Addition to City of Shambaugh, Page County, Iowa. 

 

The City has offered to purchase and Bryan Osthoff and Betty Osthoff have offered to sell their 

interest in said lots for $1,000. 

 

The City has not conducted a real estate title search but is relying upon the Seller representation 

as to status of title. 

 

The City plans to use the property as an extension of the city park. 

 

A hearing is scheduled for June 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall Shambaugh, Iowa where public 

comment will be taken. 

 

         
Sandra Bilokonsky 

       City Clerk  


